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Comments: Tongass National Forest public comment

 

To Whom It Should Concern

 

 

 

I am writing in opposition to the proposed removal of Tongass National Forest from the 2001 Roadless Rule.

Alternative 6 is unacceptable as it would allow "the road" to assessing precious old growth forests as "suitable

timber lands."

 

 

 

Once access is allowed by construction of roads, the impact to the old and vital ecosystem is disrupted. Can we

not, as a nation, safe guard these essential wilderness and understand human boundaries need to be imposed

for the greater good.

 

 

 

Nancy Weil

 

Falcon Cove, Oregon U.S.A.

 

 

 

Sent from Mail for Windows 10
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